

24th October 2018

Dear Parents

GIRLS' HOCKEY CLUB FOR YEARS 3, 4, 5 & 6

Mrs Welch will be running a hockey club during the second half of the Autumn Term 2018 for girls in years 3, 4, 5 and 6. The club will run for 5 weeks taking place outside or in the school hall on Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm on the following dates

Wednesday 7th November

Wednesday 14th November (No club due to Open Evening 4.30pm-6pm)

Wednesday 21st November

Wednesday 28th November

Wednesday 5th December

Wednesday 12th December

Please note places are limited so places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Children will require outdoor PE kit, shin pads and gum shields. Gum shields are available to buy from the school office priced £2.

If you would like your child to attend the club please complete the form below and return to the school office by **Tuesday 6th November 2018**. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Rluise	
Mr R Cruise Headteacher	ار مراد المراد المر
Girls' Hockey Club November/December 2018 - Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm	
I give permission for my child	Year
to participate in the Girls' Hockey Club on Wednesdays.	
My child will be collected	☐ My child will be walking home (Please tick)
*Signed by parent/carer	
(*Must be signed by parent/carer with parental responsibility.)	

<u>Please return permission form to school office by Tuesday 6th November 2018.</u>
<u>Thank you.</u>











